
 
   

 
 
 

Information Notice 2021-01: Change in Radioactive 
Materials Fees 
Date: June 24, 2021 

To: Radioactive materials licensee, general license registrants, and Minnesota 
reciprocity licensees 

From: Sherrie Flaherty, Supervisor, Radioactive Materials Unit 

Subject: Change to Minnesota Radioactive Materials Fees 

 
The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) is issuing this Information Notice to inform licensees 
of the recent law changes in Minnesota Statute 144.1205 which outlines the fees for radioactive 
material use. The 2021 Legislature authorized this change to be effective July 1, 2021. 

Changes to the fee schedule are: 

▪ Annual radioactive material license fees have increased 30% for licensees with up to four 
locations of use on one license. 

▪ Annual license fee categories have been added for several license types with greater than three 
locations of use on one license. Licensees with 4-8 locations will have an additional 20% 
increase on the new base license fee. Those licensees with nine or more locations on one 
license will have a 40% increase on the new license base fee. 

▪ License renewals will require an application fee. 

▪ Initial applications and license renewal fees have increased 15%. 

▪ Amendment fees are $600. 

▪ Reciprocity fees are $2400. 

▪ Annual General License Registration fees are $450. 

An attachment of fees based on license type is included in this information notice. For specific 
questions, please email health.ram@state.mn.us . 
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To obtain this information in a different format, call: 651-201-4400. 
 

1 

https://www.revisor.mn.gov/statutes/cite/144.1205
mailto:health.ram@state.mn.us
mailto:health.ram@state.mn.us
http://www.health.state.mn.us/

